
Date:  9-28-16  Time:  6:00 to 7:00 pm 
 
Blythe Landing Storage 
Neighborhood Meeting Report 
 
Brad, 
The following people attended the Blythe Landing Storage Neighborhood Meeting: 
 
Kitty and James Soesbee 
6215 Gilead Road 
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 

They like the project and would like to see some trees add around the property.  Also, they 
didn’t want their fence touched.  They liked and welcomed the project. 

 
Gilead Fire Department 
Henry Cook 
 

Want to make sure that the firetrucks line of site entering Beatties Ford Road was not obscured 
by any building or landscaping.  No other concerns were expressed. 

 
Williams Gas Pipeline   (Tranco) 
David Chastain     704-975-2635 
Mike Fitzpatrick   704-975-2643 
236 Transco Road 
Mooresville, NC 28115 
 

They were there to introduce themselves to the development group and explain the steps 
involved with locating the pipeline and row.  No concerns were expressed. 

 
Dan Boone 
Town of Huntersville 
Town Commissioner 
 

Liked the project no other concerns were expressed. 
 
Brad Priest 
Town of Huntersville 
Planning Department Project Coordinator 
 
Blythe Landing Storage 
Development Group 
 

Robert Watson       704-827-1733 
 Kimberly Sailors      704-239-6268 
 Robbie Lowrance  704-575-4520 


